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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Tuesday, August 05, 2014 4:04 PM 
Dan Boulton 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: Case No.: 08-0666-EL-BGN 

Mr. Boulton, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Bucl<eye Wind LLC wind project. 

Public comment on matters before the OPSB are always welcome, regardless of the case's status in the siting 
process. The OPSB regularly reviews public comments before a project is certificated, after a Board decision, and during 
the construction and operation of a project. As such, your comments will be docketed in the public comment sections of 
the case file under OPSB Case Number 08-066-EL-BGN and 13-0360-EL-BGA. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the case. 

Sincerely, ^ g 
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7̂̂1 "Oil 
Steve Irwin v— t n o 
Public Outreach Coordinator f ^ ^^ ^ 
Ohio Power Siting Board -—. I3C 
614.466.2871 ^ JT ^ 
OPSB.ohio.gov O 
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From: Dan Boulton [mailto:dan.boulton@qcp.orq] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 2:48 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case No.; 08-0666-EL-BGN 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

I am writing in reference to Case No.: 08-0666-EL-BGN. 

I ask that Everpower be required to make an application for the extension of their certificate of approval for the 
above mentioned case. 

I believe this is important for an number of reasons such as: 

1. Circumstances and individuals have changed in Champaign County since the certificate was issued. 
2. The State of Ohio has changed some of the laws governing wind tui'bines. 
3. The Federal government is presently not offering the Production Tax Credit to wind turbine owners. 
4. The need for wind generated electricity has declined in recent years. 
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http://OPSB.ohio.gov
mailto:dan.boulton@qcp.orq


5. The application process allows the OPSB to receive and then consider public comment in their 
deliberations regarding the case. 

Thank you for taking into account my concerns. Please let me know if I can assist you in any way. 

Sincerely, 

J. DAN BOULTON 
9681 State Route 161 
Mechanicsburg, OH 43044 
614-563-7795 (Cell) 
877-804-2342 (Toll Free) 
dan.boultonfg). gcp.org 
If your communication is time sensitive, please call my cell phone. 
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